

Announcements for December 4 & 5, 2021

End to Social Distancing

The Church and the Chapel are now at full capacity per instruction by the Diocesan Covid Taskforce. The new guidelines were updated in response to the relaxed restrictions by the City and County of Honolulu, which went into effect on December 1st. Please continue to wear your masks and sanitize.

OLGC School Christmas Card Sale

OLGC School will be selling beautiful Christmas cards after every Mass this weekend.

Mahalo To Our Hard Working Volunteers

Mahalo to all youth who sanitized all of the covers for the Breaking Bread books, put the covers on the new books, and placed them all in the church and Pastoral Center. Also, a very big thank you to all of the volunteers who helped us re-set all of the chairs in the church today. Everyone's hard work is very much appreciated.

Tithing Report

During our recent Vicariate meeting, overall tithing reports for all parishes in the Central Oahu areas were discussed. It was reported that Our Lady of Good Counsel Church collected the least amount out of all of the parishes in our vicariate. We understand the sacrifice that so many of you have made in order to support our church during the pandemic and truly appreciate your generosity. We ask that as things begin to normalize and if your current financial situation allows it, to please consider increasing your monetary commitment to this parish. We are currently moving forward on postponed projects and hope that we can count on everyone to support our efforts.

Immaculate Conception and Parish Mission

Please remember that next week Wednesday, December 8, is the Feast of the Immaculate Conception, a Holy Day of Obligation. There will be a vigil Mass on Tuesday evening at 7 pm and Masses at 6:30am and 7 pm on Wednesday. Also, please reserve 7 pm in your schedule books for both December 15 & 16 for our Advent Parish Mission, which will feature Fr. Herman as our speaker. We will conclude the Parish Mission with a Penance Service on Friday, December 17 at 7 pm. There will be 12 priests to hear confessions on that evening. Please see the bulletin for other news and a schedule of events.